
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16th December 2013 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Student Non-Uniform Day – Tuesday 17th December 2013 

There will be a non-school uniform day for students on Tuesday 17th December 2013 as each of the form 
groups raised £50 for charity by lunchtime on Monday 16th December 2013. 

Please can you ensure that what your son/daughter wears is appropriate for school, i.e. no midriffs on 
show and no short skirts. 

The Food Bank and collection for Providence Row has been very successful and we thank you for your 
contributions. 

We wish you a happy and Holy Christmas. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms J. Heffernan  
Headteacher 
 

 


